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Thursday 1st October 2020 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Firstly, I would like to say how well all the children have settled back into school life as Year 
2. I am thoroughly loving getting to know all of your children and being part of their school/life 
journey. 
 
I would like to share some general information with you. 

 PE is on a Wednesday 

 Woods is on Thursday afternoon 

 Homework is handed out on a Friday and needs to be returned the following 
Wednesday 

 In order to keep everyone safe and resources clean during these strange times, 
reading books will be changed and sent home on a Monday and a Thursday 

 
Our topic this term is called, ‘Time Travellers’. We will be travelling back in time to the Great 
Fire of London, learning about The Giant’s Causeway and the famous Loch Ness. 
 
Our History and Geography learning will be related to these topics. We will be learning abou 
colour mixing in order to use these skills to paint our own painting of the Great Fire.  Exciting 
News Flash! We will be designing and making our own house (from a cereal box) as it would 
have been back in 1666 when the fire occurred. Then, we will actually be recreating the fire 
for real! 
 
Our Science learning will focus on Animals and Habitats.  Throughout the term, we will also 
be focusing on developing relationships with each other and being kind as well as dealing 
with worry! This links nicely to our teaching of Jesus and how he helped people. 
 
All in all, we are, and will continue to have lots of fun whilst learning! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Debra Clelland 

 


